January 9, 2024

Brian Murphy, Chairman

Marshfield Zoning Board of Appeals

878 Moraine Street

Marshfield, MA 02050

RE: Request for Additional Time

Dear Mr. Murphy and Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals:

The Board of Public Works is concerned with the potential adverse impact from waste and stormwater
associated with the proposed Bridle Path Project to the Town’s wells and specifically impacts from
nitrogen and other elements of wastewater and PFAS.

The Board is asking for additional time provide the Board of Appeals with expert information it expects
to acguire concerning these issues. There is a Request for Proposals outstanding at present for the Board

of Public Works to obtain additional information that it will promptly provide to the Board of Appeals.

it is expected that this information will be available to the Board sufficiently in advance of the close of
the public hearing process.

Very truly yours,
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